
Kingdom Broadcasting, Inc.
923 East Hillsboro
El Dorado, Arkansas  71730
Phone 870-918-1855




January 12, 2021


Re:  Channel Transition
Facility ID  38585, FRN #0019132745

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

We are requesting a waiver of the tolling rule as we have not been able to complete the transition by December 31, 2020 as planned because of ongoing problems with the tower company.  For the past few months, Kingdom Broadcasting has been negotiating with the owner of the tower to resolve their demands. Their attorney has instructed us not to place anything new on the tower.  We are working to resolve this issue as quickly as possible.

In addition, the arrival of the transmitting antennas was delayed, and the engineer informed me that he needs from 10-12 weeks to finish the project.  Therefore I am requesting for more time to complete the transition from Channel 23 to Channel 36.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, 

Duane R. Amis
CEO/President













